
 

Plate 1.  Looking south-west towards A’ Mharconaich over dry and undifferentiated dwarf-shrub 
heath with Light-Moderate impacts, North Drumochter, 2014. 

 

Plate 2.   Looking north from Balsporran over dry and undifferentiated dwarf-shrub heath with 
Light-Moderate and Moderate impacts, North Drumochter, 2014. 



 

Plate 3.  Moderate and Heavy impacts on the slopes to the north-west of Meall Doire on dwarf-
shrub heath and mosaics with grassland, Craiganour-sheep and deer, 2014. 

 

Plate 4.  Moderate-Heavy grazing and trampling impacts on mature heather on the slopes to the 
north-west of Meall Doire, Craiganour-sheep and deer, 2014. 



 

Plate 5.  Heavy grazing and trampling impacts on suppressed dwarf-shrub heath in mosaic with 
grassland, Meall Doire, Craiganour-sheep and deer, 2014. 

 

Plate 6.  Suppressed heather showing widespread grazing-induced growth forms characteristic 
of Heavy impact, Meall Doire, Craiganour-sheep and deer, 2014. 



 

Plate 7.  Heavy impact on steep slopes to the west of The Sow of Atholl, notably at interface of 
dwarf-shrub heath and grassland, Dalnaspidal, 2014. 

 

Plate 8.  Heavy impact on dwarf-shrub heath in mosaic with grassland, characterised by 
extensive areas of suppressed heather, north-west of Loch Garry, Dalnaspidal, 2014. 



 

Plate 9.  Light impacts on montane heath dominated by stands of wind-clipped and prostrate 
heather, Carn Dearg, Talla Bheith, 2014. 

 

Plate 10.  Heavy impacts on montane grass-sedge-moss heath, looking south from       A’ 
Mharconaich towards Sgairneach Mor, North Drumochter and Dalnaspidal, 2014. 



 

Plate 11.  Heavy grazing and trampling impacts on dwarf-shrub heath associated with winter-
feeding, Talla Bheith, 2014. 

 

Plate 12.  Heavy grazing and trampling impacts on dwarf-shrub heath with widespread 
suppressed heather, Craiganour-sheep and deer winter-feeding area, 2014. 



 

Plate 13.  Heavy grazing impact on older heather associated with winter-feeding, Auchleeks, 
2014. 

 

Plate 14.  Suppressed growth-form of heather in response to very heavy grazing, Auchleeks, 
2014. 



 

Plate 15.  Light-Moderate and Moderate impacts on extensive areas of blanket bog and dwarf-
shrub heath, Craiganour and Talla Bheith, 2014.   

 

Plate 16.  Heavy impacts of grazing and trampling on blanket bog and dwarf-shrub heath on the 
slopes to the north-west of Carn Fiachlach, Dunalastair, 2014.   



 

Plate 17.  Moderate to Heavy impacts on dwarf-shrub heath and grassland with bracken, on the 
slopes to the north of Kinloch Rannoch, Dunalastair, 2014. 

 

Plate 18.  Heavy impacts on grassland with blaeberry, steep corrie slopes, crags, scree and 
actively eroding areas, A’ Mharconaich, North Drumochter, 2014. 



 

Plate 19.  Remnant birch woodland with Moderate and Heavy impacts on grassland with 
blaeberry, north-west facing slopes above Loch Ericht, Corrievarkie, 2014. 

 

Plate 20.  Abundant suppressed birch saplings, showing potential for natural regeneration of 
woodland on slopes above Loch Ericht, Corrievarkie, 2014. 


